
From: Sarah Lopez
To: Meertens, Peter@Waterboards
Cc: kschmidt@ccwqp.org; Epp, Jennifer@Waterboards; McCann, Lisa@Waterboards; Packard, Harvey@Waterboards
Subject: Clarification of email
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 4:34:24 PM

Hello Peter,

Thank you for the phone call earlier today regarding my email from yesterday.  The purpose of that
email was two-fold.  First, to ensure that folks are aware that my comments to you following the
May Board meeting were to clarify/summarize previously submitted public comment and did not
constitute “new comment,” other than to respond to outreach by staff in response to the Board’s
closing comments. 

Secondly, Preservation, Inc is uncertain if the full content of my solicited comments is being
considered in this process.  Based on the discussion among Board members at the May meeting and
the extensive public process around similar content in other regions, we appreciate that the full and
technical scope of our comments is reviewed.

Sincerely,

Sarah G. Lopez
Technical Program Manager
Central Coast Water Quality Preservation, Inc.
PO BOX 1049
Watsonville, CA 95077
831-331-9051
sarah@ccwqp.org

Attachment 4.E. Email correspondence with Ms. Lopez

1 / 1 Item No.17 Attachment 4- E 
July 13-14, 2017 

Clarification of email 

mailto:sarah@ccwqp.org
mailto:Peter.Meertens@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:kschmidt@ccwqp.org
mailto:Jennifer.Epp@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:Lisa.McCann@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:Harvey.Packard@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:sarah@ccwqp.org



